
NEW INCOMING SIBLING
APPLICATION 

WILL BE POSTED HERE ON 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 6TH!

Current Student 
Re-Enrollment Opens on:

Monday, March 4th
(Re-Enrollment Fee: $200 / student)

Returning students will NOT need to complete
academic assessments again.

 

 Current Families with New Incoming
Siblings Enrollment Opens on:

Wednesday, March 6th
(Application Fee: $25 / student)

    

All applications will be received on a 
first come - first serve basis.

RootedRooted
in Chris  


